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OFFICER INVOLVED SHOOTING 

 

 

Today, Thursday, December 31, 2020, at approximately 8:20 a.m., Miami 

Police officers responded to 911 calls of shots heard fired in the area of S.W. 

38th Avenue and S.W. 28th Street. 

 

According to investigators, the responding officers were also flagged down by 

nearby residents who stated they heard shots fired within the area. Officers 

immediately began investigating the circumstances surrounding the incident. 

While on scene, a male subject confronted our officers.  One of our officers was 

forced to discharge his weapon, striking the subject. The officers began to 

render aid until Miami Fire Rescue personnel arrived.   

 

Miami Fire Rescue responded and transported the subject to Jackson Memorial 

Hospital’s Ryder Trauma Center in critical condition.   

 

The Florida Department of Law Enforcement along with our Internal Affairs 

Section will be leading the investigation.  

 
 

 


